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Dear Principal, Examinations Aide, Exam Secretary, 

The NPCPP Leaving Cert. Helpline 2022 event will run from September 2nd to September 14th from 
2pm to 8pm daily.  

The importance of clear communication and cooperation between the whole school community, 
students, parents/guardians, and teachers has been evident throughout the past few years while 
dealing with the impact of the Covid pandemic on education. The aim of this NPCPP Helpline is to 
provide accurate and factual information, and advice including counselling support to all callers to 
the Free Phone 1800 265165   phoneline. 

 
Irish Guidance Counsellors are the professionals employed to man these phones throughout the 
duration of the Helpline. Their knowledge and the updated information supplied by the Department 
of Education, ensures all callers will receive relevant advice and support. 

The NPCPP Leaving Cert. Helpline 2022 is proudly sponsored by the Department of Education, 
Independent newspapers and Independent.ie, and is supported by the ISSU, SOLAS, GAA 
Community, IGC and THEA. 

Your schools’ support is also hugely valued as it informs your parents/guardians and students of this 
source of information and support, providing a vital service necessary to relieve stress and worry at 
this important stage in a student’s life. Affiliation by your Parents Association to NPCPP ensures that 
projects such as this Helpline continue to be an annual event run by NPCPP to assist schools and 
educators in supporting parents/guardians and students. We would therefore ask that you inform 
your school community of this Helpline event and please share all NPCPP related social media ads on 
your school notices and website as they issue. Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

_________________________ 

Mai Fanning President NPCPP     

 


